
Linn-Mar High School 

Daily Announcements 

Monday August 26, 2019 

 
Welcome back Linn-Mar!  

 To celebrate the first week of school, the Student Council sponsored annual Back to School Dance will be this 

Thursday August 29 from 7:30-9:30 in the main gym! Doors will open at 7:15pm.  Cost is $5.  Reminder that 

this dance is for LM studenst only, and you MUST bring your student ID to enter.  New this year is a photo 

booth area, and a costume contest with actual prizes!  We look forward to seeing you all on Thursday! 

 

Clubs 

 
Students interested in joining SODA, there is a meeting Wednesday, August 28th at 8:10am in the Little Theater.  If you 

can't make it see Mr. McCauley. 

 

 

SPORTS – 

Volleyball: Sophomore 
Tournament 

4:15pm Cedar Falls, Dike-New Hartford, Linn-Mar, Dubuque Wahlert Catholic High School, 
Waterloo East, Waterloo West, Waverly-Shell Rock, Western Dubuque Epworth 

Cedar Falls 
High School 

 

Volleyball: Freshman 
Match 

5:00pm Linn-Mar Black vs. Prairie Point Orange Linn-Mar 
High School 

 

Volleyball: Freshman 
Match 

5:00pm Linn-Mar Red vs. Prairie Point Black Linn-Mar 
High School 

 

Volleyball: JV 
Tournament 

5:00pm Prairie High School, Center Point-Urbana, Cedar Rapids Jefferson, Kennedy, Linn-
Mar, Washington, Waterloo West, Western Dubuque Epworth 

Prairie High 
School 

 

Volleyball: Freshman 
Match 

6:00pm Linn-Mar Red vs. Prairie Point Orange Linn-Mar 
High School 

 

Volleyball: Freshman 
Match 

6:00pm Linn-Mar Black vs. Prairie Point Black Linn-Mar 
High School 

 

 

 

Counseling Office News 

 

If you need help with this quarter schedules, please stop by either the 9/10 or the 11/12 office to make an 

appointment with your counselor. 

 

Deadline to add classes for 1st Qtr is this Wednesday Aug 28.   

 

The counseling offices have launched a new instagram account. Follow @linnmarhscounseling. 

Another easy way for you to stay in the know on important news and opportunities you won’t 

want to miss out on! 

 

Parking 2019-2020 

**Students who have parking tags to park on campus MUST advise Mrs. Sturenfeldt in the 11/12 

Office of any changes of vehicle information including new license plates. Vehicles not registeredto park on 

campus will be ticketed. 

Students must park in their designated parking lots. The North parking lot is set up for students andstaff to have 

designated areas to park. The South parking lot is blended parking which means 

student and staff share the parking lot together. Students need to have their parking tags displayed 

at all times. 
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Parking Lot Reminder! Students are not allowed to park in the visitor or staff parking areas. 

during school hours. This is a parking violation and you will receive a parking fine of $25.00. 

Park in your designated lot with your parking tag displayed to avoid being ticketed. 

Students who drive their moped to school need to park on the designated area in the South Lot. Please register 

your moped before driving it on campus. Students who have the privilege of parking on campus please 

remember to follow the Linn-Mar parking guidelines to avoid getting a parking fine: 

• Park in your designated parking lot. 

• Always have your parking tag displayed in your vehicle. 

• Register any car you drive on campus to the 11th/12th office. • 

Parking tags are not transferable. 

• Do NOT parking in staff, visitors or handicap areas. 

• Parking fines costs $25.00 and must be paid within 14 days. 

• Receiving 3 parking fines will result in the loss of your parking tag for the school year. • 

• Students are NOT allowed to park at Excelsior Middle School. 

• Students are NOT allowed to park in the apartment lots across the street. 

• Students parking on the street, please do not block driveways or fire hydrants or you will get ticketed by the 

Marion Police. 

• The East Lot is for South Lot overflow parking only. 

Students must park in their designated parking lots. The North parking lot is set up for students and staff to have 

designated areas to park. The South parking lot is blended parking which means 

student and staff share the parking lot together. Students need to have their parking tags displayed 

at all times. 


